
John Frooshani 
Safety Activities Manager, Government Relations 
Direct Dial:  (443) 430-3619 
E-mail:  jfrooshani@subaru.com 
 
 
 
January 7, 2013 
Ref. No.: GR14- 001  
 
 
Mr. Greg Magno, Chief 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
Defects Assessment Division (NVS-211) 
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE, Room W48-334 
Washington, DC  20590 
 
Dear Mr. Magno: 
 
Pursuant to 49 CFR 579.5, Fuji Heavy Industries U.S.A., Inc. furnishes the following copies of communications 
distributed by Subaru of America, Inc. during the month of December 2013.   
 

 
 
The above documentation is provided to you in the enclosed CD.  Please advise if you require hard copies of this 
information to Jill Ann DiVone, jdivone@subaru.com or 856-488-8637. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (443) 430-3619.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
 
John Frooshani 
Safety Activities Manager, Government Relations    
 
cc:  FHI – QA, CD enclosed 
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